
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 
                

  
 

Signbylawunit 

From: Mike McCreary <mmccreary@wjm-law.ca> 
Sent: March-10-16 9:21 AM 
To: Signbylawunit 
Subject: Re proposed sign variance application for the CP overpass at on Eglinton ave. E at 

Leslie 

I am a resident of Leaside. I am opposed to the application for a sign variance. The proposed sign is too big and 
distraction for drivers. It is also out of character, there is no similar signage along Eglinton in that area. Please advise me 
by email of any proceedings or decisions in this matter. Thank you. 

Michael C.P. McCreary, B.A. (Hons.), J.D. 
Senior Partner 
Certified by the Law Society of Upper Canada as a Specialist in Labour Law 

WATSON  JACOBS McCREARY LLP 
B A R R I S T E R S  & S O L I C I T O R S

4711 Yonge Street, Suite 509 
Toronto, Ontario 
M2N 6K8 

Tel.: 416.226.0055 
Fax: 416.226.3602 

Email: mmccreary@wjm-law.ca 
Web: www.wjm-law.ca 

NOTE: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the individual(s) or organization(s) to whom or to which it is addressed. It maycontain privileged information and should not be read by, disclosed to or delivered to any other individual or organization. If you have received this communication in error or you are not the intended recipient(s), please notify us immediately by e-mail to mmccreary@wjm-law.ca. Anydissemination, distribution, copying or disclosure of this communication in any form is strictly prohibited. We require that you permanently delete theoriginal message and all copies of it from your e-mail, Internet, or client/server software and from your computer systems. We also require that you destroy all hard copies of the message that may exist. Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
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